program is still on-air over 30 years later
(Saturday nights at 5 o’clock).

He’s occupied virtually every position at the

station except Treasurer (not good with
numbers), and has had several proud moments

as the station has developed — New Brew, Radio
Nowhere, School’s Out, Hot Seat — all still have
an on-air presence. Other programs have gone
into recess, such as our very own weekly arts
show “A Kick in the Arts”.

Recently retired after 40 years at the poppy
factory at Westbury, Chris and wife Anne plan
to see the world while still able to sit on a plane
for a day to get there. Even after seeing Turkey,
Morocco, Europe, Samoa, Ireland, the U.S. and
Canada, there are still lots more to see including
Australia, by caravan. And there’s probably a
few more radio programs still to come.

term them as “retro”. Conversely, elderly folk
warmly remember listening to these radios in
their youth, as it would’ve been the only form
of entertainment in the home. “Oh | used to
have one of those” is a common response.

The museum always welcomes donations, so if
you have found an interesting old radio in your
garage, or your parent’s garage, get in touch
with the CPR Radio Museum. You will find it in
the City Park cottage near the park entrance in
Tamar Street, and opening hours are 10am til
2pm, Monday to Friday.

MEETINGS - JUNE

Public Program meeting Saturday 2™ June 10am ....
Ordinary program meeting follows

Induction Training Saturday 2" June 1pm

Next Management Meeting Saturday 16" June (TBC) 930am
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My program On the Bandwagon features a lot of
marches, but it also contains a great deal of music
from many other genres, including classical, jazz, big
band and popular music. Military bands, brass bands,
concert bands and pipe bands are all featured,
playing orchestrations and arrangements that you
won’t hear in any other program.

So please join me On the Bandwagon every Sunday
morning at 10am. | promise to put a spring in your
step.

Peter Thompson
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this particular game when Launceston won in the final
minute by a solitary point.

There are many impressive aspects to these outside
broadcasts. The technology that gets the presentation to air is
state-of-the-art, and the commitment by the volunteer
commentators is admirable. Dave Mohr is the lynchpin to all
of our sports programs. No matter what type of sport it is,
Dave assembles a different team each week and meticulously
plans each show. Mr Mohr, we salute you ...

MESSAGE FROM THE MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE — The Committee would like to remind you of our Annual General

Meeting on 25" August, 2018. Members are encouraged to consider contributing to the running of our station and
nominate for the new Committee. Notices will go out in July and nominations must be received a week prior to the AGM.
Membership renewal (30th June): did you know that members can make a direct deposit to renew their membership?
The station’s Commonwealth Bank details are (BSB) 067 003, account no. 2804 7328.

chairman David Rich.

The Hot Seat: Be listening at 11am Sundays for these programs - June 3" Historian Duncan Grant, 10™Tassie Tenor Joe Di Sario, 17" Writer Cameron Hindrum, 24" TSO
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